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CHANGES TO QUICKPAY AND ONLINE BILL PAY EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 2, 2024 
 
(Guam, August 29, 2024) – The Guam Solid Waste Authority (GSWA) today announced that 
residential customers will soon see updates to the GSWA QuickPay and Online Bill Pay systems.  
 
Starting September 2, 2024, PayPal will no longer be available as a payment option on both 
QuickPay and Online Bill Pay. However, customers will be able to make payments using 
credit/debit cards, including Visa, Mastercard, and Discover.  
 
Customers registered for Online Bill Pay will benefit from new features designed to enhance their 
payment experience such as the ability to save credit/debit card information securely for faster 
checkout on payments along with continued access to online payment history and the ability to 
view invoices. 
 
Customers who are not yet registered for Online Bill Pay are encouraged to sign up by visiting 
www.gswa.guam.gov.  
 
For more information, please contact GSWA Customer Service at 671-646-3111 or by emailing 
customerservice@gswa.guam.gov. 
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